
 
     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
     DATE: Monday, December 4, 2023 
     CONTACT: Town of Holliston 

Travis J. Ahern, Town Administrator 
     Tel. 508-429-0608 or 

       ahernt@holliston.k12.ma.us 
 

 
SELECT BOARD DISCUSS ROAD NAME CHANGE 

At the regularly scheduled Select Board meeting on Monday, December 11, 2023 (at 7pm) the Board, pursuant 
to its statutory role of the Highway Surveyors, will discuss and deliberate on a request to change the 
street name for a section of Lowland Street [from the Upper Charles Rail Trail crossing to the intersection of 
Lowland Street and Woodland Street].  
The meeting will be hybrid (in-person or via Zoom) and public comment will be accepted but can also be sent 
in advance to ahernt@holliston.k12.ma.us by 4pm on Monday December 11, 2023.  
The section of Lowland Street for which a name change will be discussed is circled on the map below: 
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